
Ashton Palms Homeowners Association Inc. 

  
Board of Directors Budget Meeting Minutes 

       Tuesday, November 22 2016 at 1:30 p.m. 

 
 

Proof of Notice: Notice was properly posted on Friday, November 19, 2016.   

 

Quorum: A quorum was present; Bob Sipple; President, Greg Oswald; Vice President & Kelly Evans; Treasurer/Secretary.   

Also in attendance was Brian Rivenbark from Sunstate Management Group.  

  

New Business: 

• Brian presented the 2017 proposed annual budget to the Board. Brief discussion followed regarding the 2017 

Proposed budget. 

• A MOTION was made by Bob Sipple and seconded by Greg Oswald to approve the proposed 2017 budget as 

Presented. Motion passed unanimously. 

 

Homeowner Comments: 

• Lengthy discussion was had regarding the developer turnover at Ashton Palms. 

 

MOTION was made by Bob R and seconded by Nessa to adjourn the meeting. Motion passed unanimously.   

NEXT MEETING: TBD 

 

 

 


